
8th Grade Family
Infomation Night

CAPUCHINO HIGH SCHOOL
PRESENTS

We invite 8th Grade Students
and Families to learn more
about Capuchino High

October 23, 2024
6:00-7:30pm

Learn More About Our

1501 Magnolia Avenue, San Bruno
For questions contact Vicki Mahoney

vmahoney@smuhsd.org or 650-558-2704

Mission as an IB School
Academic Programs
Resources/Support
Extra-Curriculars

The Program will
start in the Main
Theater with class
visits to follow.


